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Licence Atwhation re: Murphy Environmental Hollvwood Limited. Hollwood Great. Nags 
Head, The Naul. County Dublin 

Dear Mr De Faoite 

I am to refer to your letter of 16 June 2014 received on 19 June 2014 in relation to an 
application for a licence, reference number WO1 29-03, by the above applicant. 

The Board of the Agency made a proposed determination on the above referenced licence 
application on 17 June 2014. As your letter was received by the Agency after the Board’s 
decision, the Agency cannot consider your letter as a submission in accordance with the 
Regulations. I am directed, therefore, to return your correspondence to you. 

I enclose a copy of the proposed decision on the above application for your information. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Office 
of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use. Environmental Protection Agency, P. 0. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 

hoeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 


